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Charlestown High School Voted “Cleanest School!” 
On December 13, 2022, our Service Management 

Systems,Inc. (SMS) Housekeeping and Maintenance 

Teams at Charlestown High School were asked to attend 

the school’s basketball games. During the break between 

games, our SMS teams were honored for their hard work 

and dedication to providing quality service to the school. 

During the recognition ceremony, they were also notified 

that Charlestown High School was also voted “Cleanest 

School” out of all the schools in the Greater Clark County 

Schools area.  

Both the SMS Housekeeping and Maintenance Teams embody our core values and commitment to doing 

“Whatever it Takes!” in support of our customers. We are extremely humbled and impressed by their 

dedication. 

First Row (left to right): Cindi Carnes (SMS Operation Manager), 
Johanna Elie (SMS Quad Supervisor), Farrah Bower (SMS 
Supervisor),  Miya Pope and Wyatt Waynescott (SMS Custodians) 

Second Row (left to right): Amy Partin and Tyler Forehand (SMS 
Custodians) 

Third Row (left to right): Chris Gunther (Perfection Group Director 
of Facilities), Kenneth Smith (SMS Custodian)

First Row (left to right): Farrah Bower (SMS Supervisor), 
Johanna Elie (SMS Quad Supervisor), Cindi Carnes  (SMS 
Operation Manager)  

Second Row (left to right): Miya Pope, Amy Partin, and 
Wyatt Waynescott (SMS Custodians, Mitch VanCleave and 
John McKissick (SMS Maintenance Technicians) 

3rd Row (left to right): Kenneth Smith and Tyler Forehand 
(SMS Custodians), Zac Gunther (SMS Maintenance 
Technician) 




